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PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

June 5,2013 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 4060 1 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The article in the Lexington Herald-Leader last week referring to Kentucky American Water Company’s 
request for an additional raise in the rates to consumers is appalling and disgusting. I’d like to say the 
public service commission would not even consider such a request but I would be lying since it seems the 
commission does not know how to say ”NO”. I hope I am wrong!!! 

Sincerely, 

MILLE MANSFIELD 
1028 L,ake Front Drive 
Lexington, Kentucky 405 17 


